Rotary Board Meeting

Tuesday, April 19, 2016
8:06 a.m. @ Gibson Financial Board Room
Attendees: Heidi Grindle, Paul Pangburn, and Mike Sealander. 
There was no formal action taken at this meeting as there was not a quorum of members present.
Possible Fundraising opportunity
Paul reported that Josh Torrance had inquired with Jen if the Club would be interested in working at the Antique Show at Woodlawn Museum this August.  This would require members provide the valet parking during the Wednesday night social event.  The Board felt it would require a commitment from 10-14 members to make the fundraiser successful.  The fundraiser would result in at least $350 being made before any tips from attendees.  The Board felt this was a very worthy idea and should be formally presented to the full membership to see if there was enough interest to make it a success.  
Scholarships
Paul inquired if the Board would support awarding four scholarships again this year.  The Club budgeted for two scholarships; however there are available funds to cover the extra two because the Club did not host any focus groups this year.  Paul has received 12-14 scholarship applications.  As there was not a quorum of the Board at the meeting, an email vote will be taken on the question of whether to award four scholarships this year or only the two that have been budgeted for. 
Grant
Jen has completed the grant application for the scholarship fund.  If the Club receives any grant funds from this application process they will be applied to the scholarship awards presented next year.  The Club should hear shortly if they will be awarded any grant funds.  
Focus Group
There is a focus group in the developmental phase currently.  The committee met once already to develop a plan for future focus groups.  The Board had a limited discussion on different ways to get more exposure on attracting candidates for a focus group.  One idea was to approach the Chamber of Commerce to have an article or advertisement in the weekly news blast.
Next Board Meeting          

The next Board Meeting will be held on May 17, 2016 at 8:00 AM at Gibson Financial Solutions. 

 Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 8:34 AM.
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